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We Will Rock You tour of SA postpones to 2022

Showtime Management and international partner Selladoor Worldwide have postponed the South African tour of the We
Will Rock You musical to 2022. South Africa is currently in its third wave of Covid-19 infections and, as such, the
government has implemented precautions that only allows for a total audience of 100 people.

The show will now run at Cape Town's Artscape Theatre Centre from 12 March to 3 April 2022. Thereafter the show will
move to Montecasino’s Teatro in Johannesburg from 9 April to 1 May 2022.
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“The health and safety of our We Will Rock You audiences, company members and everyone involved in the production is
of great importance and concern and we thank patrons for their understanding in these difficult times,” says local producer
Hazel Feldman of Showtime Management, who added: “We remain positive that the show will go on and look forward to
rocking South Africa next year with this brand new production of We Will Rock You.”

Computicket is contacting all patrons directly regarding the exchange of their tickets for a new performance date or a

refund. For all ticket queries, patrons are asked to complete the request form via this link. Refunds and exchanges will only
be for the purchase value of the ticket. T&Cs Apply.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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